
Upton upon Severn Town Council  
 

Accessibility statement for Upton upon Severn Town Council website: 
 
Upton upon Severn Town Council recognise the importance of providing a website that is 
accessible to all user groups, including the disabled, the visually impaired and those with 
motor deficiencies and cognitive disabilities. 
This statement explains the accessibility features we have implemented to help you use our 
website. They help improve navigation for screen readers, keyboard navigation and text-only 
browsers among other things. 
 
General Information 
 
We have designed our website with accessibility in mind. Some of the general features 
include: 

- using clear, simple language which is easy to understand 
- use of clear text and fonts  
- use of common web conventions 
- avoiding the use of blinking or flickering elements 
- clearly labelled tables 

 
We would like as many people as possible to be able to use our website. So you should be 
able to: 
 

- change colours, contrast levels and fonts 
- zoom in up to 300% without the text spilling off the screen 
- navigate most of the website using just a keyboard 
- navigate most of the website using speech recognition software 

 

We have endeavoured to ensure our website conforms to level A compliance as specified by 
the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG2.1).  
 
But we are aware some parts of our website are not fully accessible such as some older PDF 
documents are not fully accessible. Any new PDFs or Word documents we publish will meet 
accessibility standards.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or feedback regarding the accessibility of our 
website or if you experience any difficulty using it.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


